Diversity Advisory Council


DRAFT


Janaury 13, 2010

El Clemente Room

2:00-3:30pm

Present:  S. Breiter, K. Chow, K. Glapion, M. Hughes, D. Kubo, J. Okabe-Kubo, V. Marquez, E. Norte, J. Reza.

Minutes of the Dec. 10 meeting were read.  Corrections noted: the Veteranos event was in Conf A (delete &B), spelling of Alice Woo is Wu, inclusion of the LEAD students after ICCE in the J. Reza, E. Norte and V. Marquez’s Latino student workshop report and add brief review of the LGBT workshop.  Minutes were approved with corrections . 

Updates:

E. Norte:  The Latino Student, narrowing in on a date, while remaining sensitive to the various ethnic events scheduled in winter and spring quarters.  He is meeting with Teaching Resources and the students and will report at the next meeting. Norte recapped his Nov. 10 meeting presentation.  S. Breiter inquired how to be more “pro-active” in attendance, to get faculty and staff there.

V. Marquez suggested using the Staff Development office List Serve and offering PGA.  K. Chow noted that the title is the key to drawing attendance (e.g., “How Do you Pronounce Student Names” offered a couple years ago).  She observed that instructors each have attitudes about his/her teaching discipline, and see student failure as a lack of study skills vs. their own pedagogy.  E. Norte inquired if Friday is a good day for a mini-conference.

S. Breiter suggested that a conference format offers a lot going on, where one workshop can get lost, but the energy in the setting generates heightened awareness.  J. Reza encouraged not blaming the victin with: “I Know I’m Teaching, But Are My Students Learning” as a series that would include the Latino workshop.  She noted that the African Ancestry student panel workshop offered last year drew participants we had not seen at earlier events.

D. Kubo reported that the LGBT workshop is nearing finalization with GSA determining a date.

Diversity Development Plan needs to be addressed, particularly during the current climate of cutbacks and reorganization.

Other Issues and What’s Happening: Kubo reminded members of the upcoming 1/20 Walk-in, encouraging faculty to provide learning opportunities for their classes with attendance/participation, he also announced the upcoming March 4 “March in March”  and distributed a flyer describing the “Activist Film Festival”, requesting support for the film showings.

The meeting adjourned at 3:28pm.

Jo Ann Okabe-Kubo

Recorder
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